




From: Charlene
To: House Finance
Cc: Rep. Sarah Vance; Sen.Gray-Jackson  Rep. Geran Tarr
Subject: HB 182 Sexaul Assault Examination Kits: Testing
Date: Friday, March 06, 2020 11:23:30 AM

Honorable members:

Thank you for hearing HB 182.  I urge you to pass it out of committee with the latest CS Fiscal Note of $330,000. 
All of Alaska will benefit from prompt testing of these kits.

Charlene Ditton
PO Box 601, 4012 West Hill Rd.
Homer, Ak. 99603
Sent from my iPad
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